
To provide educational experiences that engage, equip and empower each student. 

June 14, 2022 

Updated Location - Bexley City Hall

In accordance with Ohio Revised Code 121.22, you are hereby notified that the Board of Education of the 
Bexley City School District has called a special meeting on Wednesday, June 29, 2022 at 7:30 A.M. for 
the purposes of finalizing financial matters for FY22 and FY23, personnel items and any other matters 
that may come before the Board. The location of this meeting will be at the Bexley City Hall, 2242 E. 
Main Street, Bexley, OH 43209. 

There will be no public participation or any types of reports being given at this meeting. 

Kyle F. Smith 
Treasurer/CFO 
Bexley City Schools 
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